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Brent Clifton Receives Larry M. Katz Distinguished Service 
Award

05.06.16

Congratulations to Winstead shareholder Brent Clifton on his recent honor.  Brent received the Larry M. Katz 
Distinguished Service Award, given by the ABA Tax Section Partnerships and LLCs Committee.  This distinguished award 
was presented to Brent on May 6, 2016, in Washington, D.C.
The Larry Katz Award was created in 2000 in memory of Larry Katz. Mr. Katz had been a long-term member of the 
Committee and was an inspiration to many of the Committee's current members. The award is presented annually to a 
friend of the Committee who has given extraordinary service and made valuable contributions to the advancement of 
learning in the area of partnership tax.
Brent is past chair of the ABA Tax Section Partnerships and LLCs Committee and a member of the Committee on 
Government Submission.  He works in Winstead’s Tax Practice Group.
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